



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

25 May 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Re: Year 7 & 8 Boys Cricket Competition – Monday 26th June 2023 (0143-22TTE)

As you are aware, the recent Year 7 and 8 Boys Cricket Competition was cancelled by the organisers due to a waterlogged pitch. We are pleased to announce the competition has been rearranged for Monday 26th June 2023 at Rockcliffe Cricket Club.

On the day, your child will need to wear their Longfield PE kit to school. Following their registration in form, pupils should make their way to the school Sports Hall Reception at 9.00am ready to leave promptly after. Pupils will travel to the competition via school minibus and will return to school for approximately 3:00pm.

Pupils will need to bring water / drinks for throughout the day and a packed lunch (please note, if your child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like school to provide a packed lunch, please indicate this on the online consent form).

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the online consent and indemnity form using the link below.

Year 7 & 8 Boys Cricket Competition 26.06.23 - Consent & Indemnity Form (please use this link)

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by main reception on 01325 380815 or by email ttearney@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mr T Tearney Teacher of PE











